U UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA OFFICE OF THE
Date: 07/26/2022

To: Students’ Union Council
Re: President 2022/23 Report #06

Dear Council,

I hope all of you are doing well and enjoying the great summer weather! Please see my report below,
and as always, feel free to reach out if you have any questions.

Break the Record 2022

VP Fogque and | are continuing to plan for Break The Record recruitment to get as many students as
possible to attend. The current record is held at 6,048 participants by the University of California
Irvine, and our current goal is 6,500 students. Stay tuned for more updates in the weeks to come
regarding how you can get involved and be a champion for this event!

Meeting with the New Provost

VP Kaur and | met with the new Provost, Dr. Verna Yiu, and had a great introductory meeting, Dr. Yiu
is very passionate about coming into this role and sees students as being at the centre of
everything we do at this university. | look forward to working alongside her as we work towards
many of the SU’s priorities this year to improve the lives of students.

CASA Gender Based Violence Consultation

VP Foque and | attended a gender-based violence consultation session for CASA, where we shared
information about what the University of Alberta currently does for education and training for
students, faculty, and staff, but also the current gaps that exist and what we would like to see
happen on our campuses. This session was a great way for us to identify ways that CASA can
support the work we are currently trying to do on our campuses.

SRA Summit Planning

VP Kaur, VP Fogue and | are continuing to plan for the SRA Summit. Our next steps are determining
sessions for the summit that can meet the needs and roles of the diverse SRAs we currently have.

Governance Restructuring and Bylaw

As part of governance restructuring, The Bylaw Committee will fully restructure our bylaws to make
them easier to read and understand for everyone. As part of this process, | will be working with
Councillor Wattamaniuk to reorganize all of the elections bylaws.
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Announcements/Reminders

e VP Fotangand | will be away August 8-11 for the Canadian Alliance of Student Associations’
Policy and Strategy Conference.

e The executive team will be away August 12-14 for the Students’ Union Development Summit.

GFC for the W

Our intramural soccer team got a big W to close out the regular season last Monday! Stay tuned as
we embark on our journey to the playoffs.

Cheers,

Abner Monteiro (he/him)
President
University of Alberta Students’ Union
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